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Dear Children 
 

Well it certainly feels like spring now – we had a gorgeous first day of March yesterday. Let’s hope 

the sunshine continues. 
 

We are going to be celebrating World Book Day on 

Thursday this week. Normally, prior to lockdowns, we 

would have dressed up as book characters. However, 

instead we will have a special dressing up day in 

the summer term so we can all take part in that 

together. If you are at home on Thursday this week 

you can, of course, dress up if you like. Please 

remember to send in your photos of you reading in 

different places, dressed up or not, to Mr Howard. 

We would like to display the photographs in the 

library. 
 

Tomorrow, a couple of days before World Book Day, 

David Walliams is holding a live event. It's probably 

more suitable for KS2 children. It’s at 10.30pm and 

Mr Howard will distribute an invitation page to you 

through OneNote in the morning. A catch-up 

screening will also be available at 4pm, if you can’t 

make the morning time. 

 

 

 

In my assembly today – I’m going to be 

talking about Fairtrade and how each of 

us can help to shape our world for the 

future.  

As people in a Church school family we 

want to live out our Christian values 

everyday – making kind and loving 

choices. So, in our theme of Looking 

Forward through Lent – we can look 

forward to helping our world. 

There is a great little film suitable for 

EYFS and KS1 all about the journey of a 

banana. Click on this link to see it. 

https://schools.fairtrade.org.uk/teaching

-resources/pablo-the-super-banana/ 

 

 

 

Take care and bye for now, 

love from Mrs Bashora 
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